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Annual Fees

We refer to the invoice for annual fees which was posted and e-mailed to you in June 2010.

This is a reminder that the closing date for payment of annual fees is 31 July 2010.  

If you have paid your fees, thank you, and please ignore this reminder. If you have not yet paid your fees, please do so before 31 July 2010 in order to avoid your registration lapsing.

If you have not received an invoice or a statement, please contact the Finance Department on 
087 940 8800.

Annual Return

There are still a number of practitioners who have not yet submitted their Practice Review affidavits and CPD returns, which documents were due by 31 May 2010.    

If you have not received these documents, you can print them from the Board’s website at www.irba.co.za. You will find the documents under Registry/2010 Annual Renewal or click on the link 2010 Annual Renewal. 

If you have already submitted your Annual Return documentation, thank you.  If not, please be aware that the Board will shortly begin notifying practitioners of the intent to cancel their registration in terms of section 39(3) due to non-submission of documentation.

You may submit your confirmation of payment and/or documents by:
   
· Fax to 087-940-8873,
· E-mail to registry@irba.co.za,
· Hand delivery to Building 2, Greenstone Hill Office Park, Emerald Boulevard, Modderfontein,
· Post to P O Box 751595, Garden View, 2047, or 
· Docex to Docex 158, Johannesburg.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Registry on 087 940 8800.




About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes
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